Read Book Online The Pacific Alone The Untold
Story Of Kayakings Boldest Voyage

The Pacific Alone The Untold
Story Of Kayakings Boldest
Voyage
EurafricaThe Lost Towns of the Panama
CanalThe Imagineers of WarThe CIA War in
KurdistanCounterstrike438 DaysOn Polar
TidesAlone Across the Pacific Ocean: Three
Hundred Days of Rowing Solo Across the
PacificHell in the PacificSea Kayaker's Deep
Trouble: True Stories and Their Lessons from
Sea Kayaker MagazineThe Pacific AloneAmazon
WomanAloneCrusadeBillion-Dollar FishThe
Secret RescueThe Water in BetweenThe Happy
Isles of OceaniaThe Big RoadsThe Three-Year
Swim ClubUnder Fire: The Untold Story of the
Attack in BenghaziThe Art of KayakingThe
Pacific AloneCode GirlsThe Western
FlyerShattered SwordInsideFilm's First
FamilyJezebelFatal CrossroadsBritannia:
Rowing Alone Across the AtlanticFinish Forty
and HomeThe Pacific AloneThe Untold War:
Inside the Hearts, Minds, and Souls of Our
SoldiersThe FiveFearlessErnestoEruptionA
Voyage For MadmenOn Island Time

Eurafrica
An extraordinary and inspiring chronicle of
one woman’s harrowing journey to become the
first female to kayak the entire Amazon
River. Part memoir, part feminist manifesto,
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Amazon Woman shows what incredible feats we
are capable of and will encourage people,
especially women, across all backgrounds and
ages to find the courage and strength to live
the life they’ve imagined. This 148-day
journey began on Darcy Gaechter’s 35th
birthday. She sold her successful outdoor
adventure business, upsetting her partner and
boyfriend of twelve years and getting them
both fired in the process. The emotional
waters that would fester and erupt on the
ensuing journey was often more challenging to
navigate than the mighty river itself. With
blistering lips and irradiated fingernails,
Darcy would tackle raging Class Five
whitewater for twenty-five days straight,
barely surviving a dynamite-filled canyon
being prepared for a new hydroelectric plan.
She and her two companions would encounter
illegal loggers, narco-traffickers, murderous
Shining Path rebels, and ruthless poachers in
the black market trade in endangered species.
They would plead for mercy at the hands of
the murderous Ashaninka people who were
convinced that they had come to steal their
children’s organs. In a desperate attempt
meant to give her some pretense of control,
Darcy even cut off all her hair before
entering Peru’s notoriously dangerous “Red
Zone” in hopes of passing for a boy and being
seen as less of a target. At once a heartpounding adventure and a celebration of
pushing personal limits, Amazon Woman speaks
to all of us feeling trapped by our deskPage 2/34
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bound, online society. This a story of
finding the courage and strength to challenge
nature, cultures, social norms, and oneself.

The Lost Towns of the Panama Canal
The award-winning New York Times bestseller
about the American women who secretly served
as codebreakers during World War II--a
"prodigiously researched and engrossing" (New
York Times) book that "shines a light on a
hidden chapter of American history" (Denver
Post). Recruited by the U.S. Army and Navy
from small towns and elite colleges, more
than ten thousand women served as
codebreakers during World War II. While their
brothers and boyfriends took up arms, these
women moved to Washington and learned the
meticulous work of code-breaking. Their
efforts shortened the war, saved countless
lives, and gave them access to careers
previously denied to them. A strict vow of
secrecy nearly erased their efforts from
history; now, through dazzling research and
interviews with surviving code girls,
bestselling author Liza Mundy brings to life
this riveting and vital story of American
courage, service, and scientific
accomplishment.

The Imagineers of War
In 1968, nine sailors set off on the most
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daring race ever held: to single-handedly
circumnavigate the globe nonstop. It was a
feat that had never been accomplished and one
that would forever change the face of
sailing. Ten months later, only one of the
nine men would cross the finish line and earn
fame, wealth, and glory. For the others, the
reward was madness, failure, and death. In
this extraordinary book, Peter Nichols
chronicles a contest of the individual
against the sea, waged at a time before cell
phones, satellite dishes, and electronic
positioning systems. A Voyage for Madmen is a
tale of sailors driven by their own dreams
and demons, of horrific storms in the
Southern Ocean, and of those riveting moments
when a split-second decision means the
difference between life and death.

The CIA War in Kurdistan
"Brilliant . . . a must read for veterans and
those who seek to understand
them."—Huffington Post The Untold War draws
on revealing interviews with servicemen and
-women to offer keen psychological and
philosophical insights into the experience of
being a soldier. Bringing to light the
ethical quandaries that soldiers
face—torture, the thin line between fighters
and civilians, and the anguish of killing
even in a just war—Nancy Sherman opens our
eyes to the fact that wars are fought
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internally as well as externally, enabling us
to understand the emotional tolls that are so
often overlooked.

Counterstrike
The New York Times bestselling inspirational
story of impoverished children who
transformed themselves into world-class
swimmers. In 1937, a schoolteacher on the
island of Maui challenged a group of povertystricken sugar plantation kids to swim
upstream against the current of their
circumstance. The goal? To become Olympians.
They faced seemingly insurmountable
obstacles. The children were JapaneseAmerican and were malnourished and barefoot.
They had no pool; they trained in the filthy
irrigation ditches that snaked down from the
mountains into the sugarcane fields. Their
future was in those same fields, working
alongside their parents in virtual slavery,
known not by their names but by numbered tags
that hung around their necks. Their teacher,
Soichi Sakamoto, was an ordinary man whose
swimming ability didn't extend much beyond
treading water. In spite of everything,
including the virulent anti-Japanese
sentiment of the late 1930s, in their first
year the children outraced Olympic athletes
twice their size; in their second year, they
were national and international champs,
shattering American and world records and
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making headlines from L.A. to Nazi Germany.
In their third year, they'd be declared the
greatest swimmers in the world. But they'd
also face their greatest obstacle: the
dawning of a world war and the cancellation
of the Games. Still, on the battlefield,
they'd become the 20th century's most
celebrated heroes, and in 1948, they'd have
one last chance for Olympic glory. They were
the Three-Year Swim Club. This is their
story. *Includes Reading Group Guide*

438 Days
A memoir of the veteran author's experiences
as a member of the famed K/3/5 First Marine
Division during the pivotal invasion of
Guadalcanal describes his command at Peleliu
and losses of several friends.

On Polar Tides
Like the instant classic The Last American
Man, Fearless is the story of a remarkable
individual who accepts no personal
limits—including fear. Freya Hoffmeister, a
forty-six-year-old former sky diver, gymnast,
marksman, and Miss Germany contestant, left
her twelve-year-old son behind to paddle
alone and unsupported around Australia—a yearlong adventure that virtually every expert
guaranteed would get her killed. She planned
not only to survive the 9,420-mile trip
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through huge, shark-infested seas, but to do
it faster than the only other paddler who did
it. As journalist and expert kayaker Joe
Glickman details the voyage of this Teutonic
force of nature, he captures interminable
days on the water and nights camped out on
deserted islands; hair-raising encounters
with crocs and great white sharks; and the
daring 300-mile open-ocean crossing that
shaved three weeks off her trip. For 332 days
Glickman followed Freya’s journey on her
blog—along with a far-flung audience of
awestruck, even lovesick, groupies—as she
took on one terrifying ordeal after the next.
In the end, he says, “her vanity and
pigheadedness paled next to her nearly
superhuman ability to master fear and
persevere.”

Alone Across the Pacific Ocean: Three
Hundred Days of Rowing Solo Across the
Pacific
Founded in 1958 in response to the launch of
Sputnik, DARPA has been responsible for
countless inventions and technologies that
have evolved from the agency's missionforward-thinking solutions to the Pentagon's
challenges. Sharon Weinberger gives us a
riveting account of DARPA's successes and
failures, useful innovations and wild-eyed
schemes- we see how the nuclear threat
sparked investment in computer networking,
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which led to the Internet, as well as plans
to power a missile-seeking particle beam by
draining the Great Lakeshow, in Vietnam,
DARPA developed technology for the world's
first armed drones and was also responsible
for Agent Orange how DARPA's recent success
with self-driving cars is counterbalanced
with its disappointing contributions to the
Afghanistan and Iraq wars. Weinberger has
spoken to dozens of former DARPA and Pentagon
officials--many of whom had never been
interviewed before about their work with the
agency--and synthesized countless documents
obtained under the Freedom of Information
Act. The result is a riveting history of a
meeting point of science, technology, and
politics.

Hell in the Pacific
Discover the twists and turns of one of
America’s great infrastructure projects with
this “engrossing history of the creation of
the U.S. interstate system” (Los Angeles
Times). It’s become a part of the landscape
that we take for granted, the site of
rumbling eighteen-wheelers and roadside rest
stops, a familiar route for commuters and
vacationing families. But during the
twentieth century, the interstate highway
system dramatically changed the face of our
nation. These interconnected roads—over
47,000 miles of them—are man-made wonders,
Page 8/34

Read Book Online The Pacific Alone The Untold
Story Of Kayakings Boldest Voyage
economic pipelines, agents of sprawl,
uniquely American symbols of escape and
freedom, and an unrivaled public works
accomplishment. Though officially named after
President Dwight D. Eisenhower, this network
of roadways has origins that reach all the
way back to the World War I era, and The Big
Roads—“the first thorough history of the
expressway system” (The Washington
Post)—tells the full story of how they came
to be. From the speed demon who inspired a
primitive web of dirt auto trails to the
largely forgotten technocrats who planned the
system years before Ike reached the White
House to the city dwellers who resisted the
concrete juggernaut when it bore down on
their neighborhoods, this book reveals both
the massive scale of this government
engineering project, and the individual lives
that have been transformed by it. A fastpaced history filled with fascinating
detours, “the book is a road geek’s
treasure—and everyone who travels the
highways ought to know these stories” (Kirkus
Reviews).

Sea Kayaker's Deep Trouble: True
Stories and Their Lessons from Sea
Kayaker Magazine
The Art of Kayaking is the distilled essence
of a lifetime of kayak instruction at all
skill levels around the world, with the added
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insights gained from years of designing
kayaks, paddles, and kayaking equipment. This
comprehensive kayaking manual by one of the
biggest names in kayaking offers more
essential detail about commonly used
techniques than ever before published in a
single volume. Color photo action sequences
show how to perfect skills, and how to apply
them. Maps, tables, and diagrams walk the
reader through essential planning steps. No
matter which type of kayak, paddle, or style
of paddling the reader prefers, the
appropriate techniques are described clearly
and concisely. The progression through the
book makes it easy to start as a beginner and
to access as much information as can be
tackled at any stage of development up to and
including the expert. It is a definitive
manual designed to stand the test of time.

The Pacific Alone
In the summer of 1987 Ed Gillet achieved what
no person has accomplished before or since, a
solo crossing from California to Hawaii by
kayak. Along the way he endured a broken
rudder, among other calamities, but at last
reached Maui on his 63rd day at sea, four
days after his food had run out. Dave Shively
brings Gillet's remarkable story to life in
this gripping narrative, based on exclusive
access to Gillet's logs as well as interviews
with the legendary paddler himself.
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Amazon Woman
In the summer of 1987 Ed Gillet achieved what
no person has accomplished before or since, a
solo crossing from California to Hawaii by
kayak. Gillet, at the age of 36 an
accomplished sailor and paddler, navigated by
sextant and always knew his position within a
few miles. Still, Gillet underestimated the
abuse his body would take from the
relentless, pounding, swells of the Pacific,
and early into his voyage he was covered with
salt water sores and found that he could find
no comfortable position for sitting or
sleeping. Along the way he endured a broken
rudder, among other calamities, but at last
reached Maui on his 63rd day at sea, four
days after his food had run out. Dave Shively
brings Gillet’s remarkable story to life in
this gripping narrative, based on exclusive
access to Gillet’s logs as well as interviews
with the legendary paddler himself.

Alone
Alaska pollock is everywhere. If you’re
eating fish but you don’t know what kind it
is, it’s almost certainly pollock. Prized for
its generic fish taste, pollock masquerades
as crab meat in california rolls and seafood
salads, and it feeds millions as fish sticks
in school cafeterias and Filet-O-Fish
sandwiches at McDonald’s. That ubiquity has
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made pollock the most lucrative fish harvest
in America—the fishery in the United States
alone has an annual value of over one billion
dollars. But even as the money rolls in,
pollock is in trouble: in the last few years,
the pollock population has declined by more
than half, and some scientists are predicting
the fishery’s eventual collapse. In BillionDollar Fish, Kevin M. Bailey combines his
years of firsthand pollock research with a
remarkable talent for storytelling to offer
the first natural history of Alaska pollock.
Crucial to understanding the pollock fishery,
he shows, is recognizing what aspects of its
natural history make pollock so very
desirable to fish, while at the same time
making it resilient, yet highly vulnerable to
overfishing. Bailey delves into the science,
politics, and economics surrounding Alaska
pollock in the Bering Sea, detailing the
development of the fishery, the various
political machinations that have led to its
current management, and, perhaps most
important, its impending demise. He
approaches his subject from multiple angles,
bringing in the perspectives of fishermen,
politicians, environmentalists, and
biologists, and drawing on revealing
interviews with players who range from
Greenpeace activists to fishing industry
lawyers. Seamlessly weaving the biology and
ecology of pollock with the history and
politics of the fishery, as well as Bailey’s
own often raucous tales about life at sea,
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Billion-Dollar Fish is a book for every
person interested in the troubled
relationship between fish and humans, from
the depths of the sea to the dinner plate.

Crusade
Billion-Dollar Fish
In January 2010, the Gemini was moored in the
Swinomish Slough on a Native American
reservation near Anacortes, Washington.
Unbeknownst to almost everyone, the rusted
and dilapidated boat was in fact the most
famous fishing vessel ever to have sailed:
the original Western Flyer, immortalized in
John Steinbeck’s nonfiction classic The Log
from the Sea of Cortez. In this book, Kevin
M. Bailey resurrects this forgotten witness
to the changing tides of Pacific fisheries.
He draws on the Steinbeck archives,
interviews with family members of crew, and
more than three decades of working in Pacific
Northwest fisheries to trace the depletion of
marine life through the voyages of a single
ship. After Steinbeck and his friend Ed
Ricketts—a pioneer in the study of the West
Coast’s diverse sea life and the inspiration
behind “Doc” in Cannery Row—chartered the
boat for their now-famous 1940 expedition,
the Western Flyer returned to its life as a
sardine seiner in California. But when the
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sardine fishery in Monterey collapsed, the
boat moved on: fishing for Pacific ocean
perch off Washington, king crab in the Bering
Sea off Alaska, and finally wild Pacific
salmon—all industries that would also face
collapse. As the Western Flyer herself faces
an uncertain future—a businessman has bought
her, intending to bring the boat to Salinas,
California, and turn it into a restaurant
feature just blocks from Steinbeck’s
grave—debates about the status of the
California sardine, and of West Coast
fisheries generally, have resurfaced. A
compelling and timely tale of a boat and the
people it carried, of fisheries exploited,
and of fortunes won and lost, The Western
Flyer is environmental history at its best: a
journey through time and across the sea,
charting the ebb and flow of the cobalt
waters of the Pacific coast.

The Secret Rescue
A broken heart leads Kevin Patterson to the
dock of a sailboat brokerage on Vancouver
Island, where he stands contemplating the
romance of the sea and his heartfelt desire
to get away. By the end of the day, he finds
himself the owner of a thirty-seven-foot
ketch called Sea Mouse. Although he's never
really been on the ocean before (aside from
the odd ferry-ride), he feels compelled to
sail to Tahiti and back, to burn away his
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failings in hard miles at sea. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

The Water in Between
In order to think theoretically about our
global age it is important to understand how
the global has been conceived historically.
'Eurafrica' was an intellectual endeavor and
political project that from the 1920s saw
Europe's future survival - its continued role
in history - as completely bound up with
Europe's successful merger with Africa. In
its time the concept of Eurafrica was
tremendously influential in the process of
European integration. Today the project is
largely forgotten, yet the idea continues to
influence EU policy towards its African
'partner'. The book will recover a critical
conception of the nexus between Europe and
Africa - a relationship of significance
across the humanities and social sciences. In
assessing this historical concept the authors
shed light on the process of European
integration, African decolonization and the
current conflictual relationship between
Europe and Africa.

The Happy Isles of Oceania
Inside the Pentagon's secretive and
revolutionary new strategy to fight
terrorism--and its game-changing effects in
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the Middle East and at home In the years
following the 9/11 attacks, the United States
waged a "war on terror" that sought to defeat
Al Qaeda through brute force. But it soon
became clear that this strategy was not
working, and by 2005 the Pentagon began
looking for a new way. In Counterstrike, Eric
Schmitt and Thom Shanker of The New York
Times tell the story of how a group of
analysts within the military, at spy
agencies, and in law enforcement has
fashioned an innovative and effective new
strategy to fight terrorism, unbeknownst to
most Americans and in sharp contrast to the
cowboy slogans that characterized the U.S.
government's public posture. Adapting themes
from classic Cold War deterrence theory,
these strategists have expanded the field of
battle in order to disrupt jihadist networks
in ever more creative ways. Schmitt and
Shanker take readers deep into this theater
of war, as ground troops, intelligence
operatives, and top executive branch
officials have worked together to redefine
and restrict the geography available for Al
Qaeda to operate in. They also show how these
new counterterrorism strategies, adopted
under George W. Bush and expanded under
Barack Obama, were successfully employed in
planning and carrying out the dramatic May
2011 raid in which Osama bin Laden was
killed. Filled with startling revelations
about how our national security is being
managed, Counterstrike will change the way
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Americans think about the ongoing struggle
with violent radical extremism.

The Big Roads
The incredible true story of one man's heroic
battle against impossible odds to cross the
vast Pacific.

The Three-Year Swim Club
Under Fire: The Untold Story of the
Attack in Benghazi
The true story of the men and missions of the
11th Bombardment Group as it fought alone and
unheralded in the South Central Pacific,
while America had its eyes on the war in
Europe.

The Art of Kayaking
The Ocean is calling me. This is my Journey.
With these words, in the spring of 2010,
Susan Marie Conrad scaled her world down to
an 18-foot sea kayak and launched a solo
journey that took her north to Alaska. With
no sense of where she belonged in space and
unreconciled feelings of a painful childhood
following her, she decided that instead of
running away, she would run toward her
dreams. Her adventure took her along the
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western coast of North America, through the
Inside Passage—a 1,200-mile ribbon of
water—in a journey of the sea and soul. The
expedition took her deep within herself,
humbling her, healing her, helping her to
discover the depths of her own strength and
courage. On her way from Anacortes,
Washington, to Juneau, Alaska, she grappled
with fear and exhaustion, forged friendships
with quirky people in the strangest places,
endured perilous weather and angry seas, and
pretended not to be intimidated by 700-pound
grizzly bears and 40-ton whales. She lived
her dream.

The Pacific Alone
Miscast in the media for nearly 130 years,
the victims of Jack the Ripper finally get
their full stories told in this eye-opening
and chilling reminder that life for middleclass women in Victorian London could be full
of social pitfalls and peril.

Code Girls
In 1981, Nigel Foster flew to Canada’s Baffin
Island to begin a solo kayak trip south
toward northern Labrador. After crossing the
40-mile wide Hudson Strait in howling winds
and fighting a 10 knot tide race, Foster
crash-landed on a small island in the dark.
He had frostbitten fingers and was 300 miles
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from the closest village. With unimaginable
good fortune, eight days later he ran across
an oil tanker and hitched a ride south. He
had survived—marking one of the most notable
solo crossings in history—but the failure of
the second portion of the trip he had
originally planned haunted him. In 2004,
Foster returned to northern Labrador with his
then girlfriend (now wife) Kristin Nelson.
Launching from Kuujjuaq in Northern Quebec,
the couple paddled the Ungava Bay coast—which
has one of the largest tidal variances in the
world—to the place Foster had boarded the oil
tanker 23 years earlier. From this remote
location, the couple completed the trip to
Nain that Foster originally planned for 1981.
They encountered more polar bears than
people. The story of the two trips forms the
backbone for On Polar Tides—Originally selfpublished as Stepping Stones in 2009—which
offers an intimate and insightful view of
Ungava and Labrador. The new, revised edition
includes gripping recollections of the polar
adventures and 54 color photographs.

The Western Flyer
On December 17, 1944, during the Battle of
the Bulge, more than eighty unarmed United
States soldiers were shot down after having
surrendered to an SS unit near the small
crossroads town of Malmedy, Belgium. Although
more than thirty men lived to tell ofthe
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massacre, exactly what took place that day
remains mired in controversy. The author
spent fifteen years researching original
sources and interviewing more than one
hundred witnesses to uncover the truth behind
the Malmedy massacre, and the result is
riveting.

Shattered Sword
“A valuable history [and] a stark warning to
Washington policy and strategy makers.”
—James Stejskal, former US Army Special
Forces and CIA officer In 2002, Sam Faddis
was named to head a CIA team that would enter
Iraq to facilitate the deployment of followon conventional military forces numbering
over 40,000 American soldiers. This force,
built around the 4th Infantry Division,
would, in partnership with Kurdish forces and
with the assistance of Turkey, engage
Saddam’s army in the North as part of a
coming invasion. Faddis expected to be on the
ground in Iraq within weeks, the entire
campaign likely to be over by summer. Over
the course of the next year, virtually every
aspect of that plan for the conduct of the
war in northern Iraq fell apart. The 4th
Infantry Division never arrived, nor did any
other conventional forces in substantial
number. The Turks not only refused to provide
support, they worked overtime to prevent the
United States from achieving success. And an
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Arab army that was to assist US forces fell
apart before it ever made it to the field.
Alone, hopelessly outnumbered, short on
supplies, and threatened by Iraqi
assassination teams and Islamic extremists,
Faddis’s team, working with Kurdish
peshmerga, miraculously paved the way for a
brilliant and largely bloodless victory in
the North and the fall of Saddam’s Iraq. That
victory, handed over to Washington and the
Department of Defense on a silver platter,
was then squandered. The decisions that
followed would lead to catastrophic
consequences that continue to this day. This
is the story of the brave and effective team
of men and women who overcame massive odds to
help end the nightmare of Saddam’s rule. It
is also the story of how incompetence,
bureaucracy, and ignorance threw that success
away and condemned Iraq and the surrounding
region to chaos

Inside
From the first North American scholar
permitted to study in residence at
Hemingway's beloved Cuban home comes a
radically new understanding of “Papa’s” life
in Cuba Ernest Hemingway first landed in Cuba
in 1928. In some ways he never left. After a
decade of visiting regularly, he settled near
Cojímar—a tiny fishing village east of
Havana—and came to think of himself as Cuban.
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His daily life among the common people there
taught him surprising lessons, and inspired
the novel that would rescue his declining
career. That book, The Old Man and the Sea,
won him a Pulitzer and, one year later, a
Nobel Prize. In a rare gesture of humility,
Hemingway announced to the press that he
accepted the coveted Nobel “as a citizen of
Cojímar.” In Ernesto, Andrew Feldman uses his
unprecedented access to newly available
archives to tell the full story of
Hemingway’s self-professed Cuban-ness: his
respect for Cojímar fishermen, his longrunning affair with a Cuban lover, the warmth
of his adoptive Cuban family, the strong
influences on his work by Cuban writers, his
connections to Cuban political figures and
celebrities, his denunciation of American
imperial ambitions, and his enthusiastic role
in the revolution. With a focus on the
island’s violent political upheavals and
tensions that pulled Hemingway between his
birthplace and his adopted country, Feldman
offers a new angle on our most influential
literary figure. Far from being a postsuccess, pre-suicide exile, Hemingway’s
decades in Cuba were the richest and most
dramatic of his life, and a surprising
instance in which the famous American bully
sought redemption through his loyalty to the
underdog.

Film's First Family
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Integrating interviews with individuals
ranging from senior policymakers to frontline
soldiers, a look at the Persian Gulf War
shows how the conflict transformed modern
warfare

Jezebel
Scandal, adultery, secret marriages,
celebrity, divorce, custody battles, suicide
attempts, and alcoholism -- the trials and
tribulations of the Costellos were as
riveting as any Hollywood feature film.
Written with unprecedented access to the
family's personal documents and artifacts -and interviews with several family members,
including Dolores Barrymore Bedell (the
daughter of John Barrymore and Dolores
Costello) and Helene's daughter Deirdre -this riveting study explores the dramatic
history of the Costellos and their
extraordinary significance to the stage and
screen. This eccentric, tragic, yet talented
clan was one of the twentieth century's most
accomplished families of actors -- second
only to the Barrymores, with whom they
intermarried and begat a film dynasty riddled
with jealousy, resentment, and heartbreak.
Inevitably, the Costellos' brilliant
achievements would be eclipsed by their own
immutable penchant for self-destruction.
Patriarch Maurice "Dimples" Costello
(1877--1950) was considered the first screen
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idol and the first great movie star until his
screen career, marked by accusations of
spousal abuse, drunkenness, and physical
assault, abruptly ended. His daughter Dolores
married John Barrymore, arguably the most
famous man in Hollywood during the late 1920s
and early '30s, and their son would carry on
the Barrymore name to successive generations
of famous actors. Costello's other daughter,
Helene, was the first actress to star in an
all-talking picture, The Lights of New York
(1928). However, her career was wracked by
scandal in 1932 during her very public
divorce from actor-director Lowell Sherman,
who testified that his wife was a drunk and
an avid reader of pornography. The original
members of this pioneering family may be
gone, but the name and legacy of the
Costellos will live on through their
accomplishments, films, and descendants -most notably, actress Drew Barrymore.

Fatal Crossroads
The New York Times bestselling inside account
of the attack against the U.S. diplomatic and
intelligence outposts in Benghazi, Libya On
the night of September 11, 2012, the American
diplomatic mission at Benghazi, Libya, came
under ferocious attack by a heavily armed
group of Islamic terrorists. The prolonged
firefight, and the attack hours later on a
nearby CIA outpost, resulted in the deaths of
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four Americans, including the American
ambassador to Libya, Christopher Stevens, the
Information Officer, Sean Smith, and two
former Navy SEALs, Tyrone Woods and Glen
Doherty, working for the Central Intelligence
Agency. After the fall of Qaddafi, Benghazi
was transformed into a hotbed of
fundamentalist fervor and a den of spies for
the northern half of the African continent.
Moreover, it became the center of gravity for
terrorist groups strategically situated in
the violent whirlwinds of the Arab Spring. On
the eleventh anniversary of the 9/11 attacks
against the United States, a group of heavily
armed Islamic terrorists had their sights set
on the U.S. diplomatic and intelligence
presence in the city. Based on the exclusive
cooperation of eyewitnesses and confidential
sources within the intelligence, diplomatic,
and military communities, Fred Burton and
Samuel M. Katz reveal for the first time the
terrifying twelve-hour ordeal confronted by
Ambassador Christopher Stevens, Sean Smith,
his Diplomatic Security (DS) contingent, and
the CIA security specialists who raced to
rescue them. More than just the minute-byminute narrative of a desperate last stand in
the midst of an anarchic rebellion, Under
Fire is an inspiring testament to the bravery
and selflessness of the men and women who put
their country first while serving in one of
the most dangerous regions in the world.
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Britannia: Rowing Alone Across the
Atlantic
For months in early 1980, scientists,
journalists, and nearby residents listened
anxiously to rumblings from Mount St. Helens
in southwestern Washington State. Still, no
one was prepared when a cataclysmic eruption
blew the top off of the mountain, laying
waste to hundreds of square miles of land and
killing fifty-seven people. Steve Olson
interweaves vivid personal stories with the
history, science, and economic forces that
influenced the fates and futures of those
around the volcano. Eruption delivers a
spellbinding narrative of an event that
changed the course of volcanic science, and
an epic tale of our fraught relationship with
the natural world.

Finish Forty and Home
A fascinating portrait of the Bible's most
notorious woman narrates the saga of Jezebel,
the Phoenician princess married to King Ahab,
and her violent conflict with the prophet
Elijah, which became a symbol of the ancient
battle between polytheism and Jewish
monotheism, offering the story of the
ultimate downfall of a powerful woman and its
repercussions. Reprint.

The Pacific Alone
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The author of The Great Railway Bazaar
explores the South Pacific by kayak: “This
exhilarating epic ranks with [his] best
travel books” (Publishers Weekly). In one of
his most exotic and adventuresome journeys,
travel writer Paul Theroux embarks on an
eighteen-month tour of the South Pacific,
exploring fifty-one islands by collapsible
kayak. Beginning in New Zealand's rain
forests and ultimately coming to shore
thousands of miles away in Hawaii, Theroux
paddles alone over isolated atolls, through
dirty harbors and shark-filled waters, and
along treacherous coastlines. Along the way,
Theroux meets the king of Tonga, encounters
street gangs in Auckland, and investigates a
cargo cult in Vanuatu. From Australia to
Tahiti, Fiji, Easter Island, and beyond, this
exhilarating tropical epic is full of
disarming observations and high adventure.

The Untold War: Inside the Hearts,
Minds, and Souls of Our Soldiers
Tourists visit popular islands of the
Caribbean by the planeload. What they don't
see from their resort hotels are the hundreds
of out-of-the-way, uninhabited islands
sprinkled along the West Indies from Florida
to South America. This alluring archipelago,
strung with beaches accessible only by boat
but spaced temptingly close together, led
Mississippi adventurer Scott B. Williams to
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embark upon an open-ended quest to see how
far south he could go in a seventeen-foot sea
kayak. No one was willing to accompany him.
He spent months working his way down the west
coast of Florida, through the Bahamas, and on
to Hispaniola, Puerto Rico, and the Virgin
Islands. On Island Time: Kayaking the
Caribbean, his narrative of this journey of a
lifetime, describes the wonders of discovery
as he makes landfall on pristine cays.
Relentless headwinds, dangerous surf,
countless beaches declared off-limits to
trespassing, and aggressive sharks that ram
his kayak and snap him out of his musing
remind the adventurer that this paradise is
far from perfect. Every day of the journey
required constant vigilance. With no one to
depend on and often no one even knowing where
he was for weeks at a time, Williams learned
what it means to be self-reliant and to
adjust to island time. With just a simple
craft and the few belongings that would fit
in it, Williams explores an almost boundless
frontier and a powerful natural stretch of
the Caribbean rarely, if ever, accessed by
the island tourist. A woodworker and boat
carpenter, Scott B. Williams, Brandon,
Mississippi, has published in such
periodicals as Sea Kayaker, Mississippi
Outdoors, and South Mississippi Outdoors and
Recreation .

The Five
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Declared “the best survival book in a decade”
by Outside Magazine, 438 Days is the true
story of the man who survived fourteen months
in a small boat drifting seven thousand miles
across the Pacific Ocean. On November 17,
2012, two men left the coast of Mexico for a
weekend fishing trip in the open Pacific.
That night, a violent storm ambushed them as
they were fishing eighty miles offshore. As
gale force winds and ten-foot waves pummeled
their small, open boat from all sides and
nearly capsized them, captain Salvador
Alvarenga and his crewmate cut away a twomile-long fishing line and began a desperate
dash through crashing waves as they sought
the safety of port. Fourteen months later, on
January 30, 2014, Alvarenga, now a hairy,
wild-bearded and half-mad castaway, washed
ashore on a nearly deserted island on the far
side of the Pacific. He could barely speak
and was unable to walk. He claimed to have
drifted from Mexico, a journey of some seven
thousand miles. A “gripping saga,” (Daily
Mail), 438 Days is the first-ever account of
one of the most amazing survival stories in
modern times. Based on dozens of hours of
exclusive interviews with Alvarenga, his
colleagues, search-and-rescue officials, the
remote islanders who found him, and the
medical team that saved his life, 438 Days is
not only “an intense, immensely absorbing
read” (Booklist) but an unforgettable study
of the resilience, will, ingenuity and
determination required for one man to survive
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more than a year lost and adrift at sea.

Fearless
The untold history of the Panama Canal--from
Panama's point of view. Sleuth and scholar,
Marixa Lasso has uncovered a long-overlooked
story: to build their Canal, Americans
displaced 40,000 Panamanians and erased
entire cities, only to convince the world
they had brought modernity to the tropics.--

Ernesto
The compelling untold story of a group of
stranded U.S. Army nurses and medics fighting
to escape Nazi-occupied Europe. When 26 Army
nurses and medics-part of the 807th Medical
Air Evacuation Transport Squadron-boarded a
cargo plane for transport in November 1943,
they never anticipated the crash landing in
Nazi-occupied Albania that would lead to
their months-long struggle for survival. A
drama that captured the attention of the
American public, the group and its flight
crew dodged bullets and battled blinding
winter storms as they climbed mountains and
fought to survive, aided by courageous
villagers who risked death at Nazi hands to
help them. A mesmerizing tale of the courage
and heroism of ordinary people, The Secret
Rescue tells not only a new story of struggle
and endurance, but also one of the daring
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rescue attempts by clandestine American and
British organizations amid the tumultuous
landscape of the war.

Eruption
Many consider the Battle of Midway to have
turned the tide of the Pacific War. It is
without question one of the most famous
battles in history. Now, for the first time
since Gordon W. Prange s bestselling "Miracle
at Midway," Jonathan Parshall and Anthony
Tully offer a new interpretation of this
great naval engagement. Unlike previous
accounts, "Shattered Sword" makes extensive
use of Japanese primary sources. It also
corrects the many errors of Mitsuo Fuchida s
"Midway: The Battle That Doomed Japan," an
uncritical reliance upon which has tainted
every previous Western account. It thus
forces a major, potentially controversial
reevaluation of the great battle. The authors
examine the battle in detail and effortlessly
place it within the context of the Imperial
Navy s doctrine and technology. With a
foreword by leading WWII naval historian John
Lundstrom, "Shattered Sword" will become an
indispensable part of any military buff s
library. Winner of the 2005 John Lyman Book
Award for the "Best Book in U.S. Naval
History" and cited by "Proceedings" as one of
its "Notable Naval Books" for 2005."
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A Voyage For Madmen
"Tells the story of Ed Gillet's harrowing,
inspiring solo kayak trip from California to
Hawaii"--

On Island Time
This riveting book offers 20 harrowing, reallife tales of sea kayaking accidents that
will not only keep readers on the edge of
their seats, but also instruct them with
potentially life-saving lessons.
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